
My name is Mark Distaulo.  I'm writing to ask for all politicians to support SB22. Remember 

your there to follow the will of the people.  Your job is to govern not rule.  Enough is enough 

with all these draconian orders.  The people of Ohio should be allowed to make there own 

decisions in regards to health.  If people want to continue to wear masks, that should be their 

choice.  The governor and health department are not our doctors.  I don't need them to make 

health decisions for me. Anyone with 2 brain cells to rub together, know masks don't work. It's a 

control device.  Ohio needs checks and balances.  We're not a dictatorship as much as Dewine 

wants it to be. He needs to apologize to all of Ohio for what he has done.  Destroyed business's 

and families.  How many suicides happened because of the forced lockdowns? It's criminal what 

our officials have done.  

 

Sincerely,  

Mark Distaulo  

330-416-9998 cell 

 


